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We finally get a reprieve from all the activities and get to enjoy the summer riding the 
awesome roads found in the high country. We hope those of you in the hotter regions of 
Arizona will consider riding up to high country and visiting some of our many awesome 
business members. And if it is a third Saturday of the month, swing by the Moose Lodge in 
Star Valley and join us at 10 am for our monthly chapter meeting. Be sure to introduce 
yourself. We would love to see you. 

Here are some High Country Chapter Business Members that you should consider if you 
need a destination to beat the heat; The Buffalo Bar & Grill in Payson. It is right on route 
87. If traveling north, it is just after the 3rd traffic light on the right. Try the wings, as they 
are amazing! Or how about the Tonto Rim Bar & Grill in Star Valley? Look for it on the left 
just past the gas station if headed north. If you have a bit more time, come on up to Pine or 
Strawberry (stay north on 87) where you will find HB’s Place on the left opposite the Pine 
Post Office, or Bandits Restaurant and Dirty Cowboy Saloon in Strawberry (on the right as 
you enter/leave Strawberry. If you don’t have time to go all the way to Payson, or if you are 
doing the route 188 loop past Roosevelt Lake/Dam, be sure to drop by the Punkin Center 
Bar & Grill in Punkin Center. It is on the business access road as you pass by on route 188 
so look for it. Tell the bar’s manager, Harley, High Country Chapter sent you! 

Our next planned event is the Chili Cook-Off in October. We already have a cool trophy set 
aside and have arranged entertainment. The plan at this point is to hold the event at our 
business member, the Tonto Rim Bar & Grill in Star Valley on Oct. 19th. Save the date. 
Includes FREE Live entertainment by Hans Olson (Catch Hans at the Musical Instrument 
Museum, Sunday August 11. Tickets are only $29.50). 


